Government of Punjab Department of School Education

To

Commissioners of Police
 Amritsar, Jalandhar and Ludhiana
 All SSPs in the State of Punjab

Memo No.SE-3/1175041/1-3

Dated: 3구·02. 2 대왕

Sub: Providing security in the examination centers etc.

As you are aware that the PSEB is conducting examination for class 10th and 12th for the academic year 2017-18. The examinations for the class 12th are starting from tomorrow i.e. 28.02.2018. You are requested to provide

adequate security to the examination centers in your district.

2.0 It is apprised that during the training programme with the examination staff, some officers had apprehensions based on the the incidents happening during the previous years that they have been facing some threat either to their personal security or to the smooth conduction of examinations. In such cases, your full cooperation would be highly appreciated.

Secretary School Education Punjab